
   Board of Selectmen 
    Wednesday, November 1, 2017 

          Swampscott High School, 200 Essex Street, Swampscott, Mass  

in Room B129.   
 

Naomi R. Dreeben, Chair          Sean R. Fitzgerald 
Laura Spathanas, Vice Chair         Town Administrator 
Donald M. Hause          (781) 596-8850 
Patrick A. Jones           (781) 596-8851 FAX 
Peter A. Spellios  

 
7:00 P.M. 

RESIDENT COMMENTS:   

 

7:15P.M.  

OPEN DISCUSSION: 

➢ New roof discussion / Old Girl Scout Hut.  

➢ Continued Discussion on the FY17 End of Year / FY 19 CIC Process/ FY 19 Budget Presentation. 

➢ Continued discussion on the 2017 Town Assessing Update & Tax Classification.  

 

8:15P.M 

 NEW & OLD BUSINESS:  

➢ ERAC permit for review / 441-445 Essex Street, Swampscott Living LLC.  

 

8:30P.M.  

VOTES OF THE BOARD: 

 

8:45PM 

SELECTMEN’S TIME:  
 

9:00P.M 

TOWN ADMINISTRATORS REPORT:  

 

9:30 P.M. 

ADJOURNMENT:  

➢ The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen will be November 13., 2017, in the Library 

located at the Swampscott High School at 6PM -Prior to Town Meeting.  

 

➢ While every effort is made to ensure that the agenda items are scheduled to the specific time as listed, some items 

might take more or less time than allotted.  


